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House Bill 3345
· [bookmark: _GoBack]House Bill 3345 would require individuals who are committed to the Department of Corrections or Department of Juvenile Justice to be issued a State ID by the Secretary of State prior to their release.
· Under the bill, for an individual to receive an Illinois ID, they must provide their birth certificate, social security card, photograph, proof of residency upon discharge, and application, which must be submitted 60 days prior to the individual's scheduled release.
· The Department of Corrections or Juvenile Justice would be required to assist the individual in obtaining a certified copy of their birth certificate and duplicate social security card.
· If an individual does not receive a State ID for any reason, IDOC or IDJJ must provide them with information on how to obtain an ID. 
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